
The Century Farms Neighborhood Association  
c/o Lieberman Management Services, Inc. 355 W. Dundee Road, #110, Buffalo Grove, IL  60089 

Integrity, Forethought and Neighbor Participation make Century Farms a Great Place to Call Home! 

 
 
January 5, 2006 
 

PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
Following is a copy of the Century Farms Neighborhood Association proposed rule changes.  This 
copy of the proposed rules denotes the changes in the side margin.  At our last meeting in 
December, the board and attending homeowners took a significant amount of time going over our 
suggested changes and together we made considerate and thoughtful improvements. 
 
These rules have been discussed openly on our chat list, http://groups.yahoo.com/group/cfna as well 
as in the password protected area of our website at www.centuryfarms.org.  If you currently do not 
subscribe to our chat list and would like to, please email your name and email address(es) that you 
would like to use, to Bob Irvine at irvine@mbhb.com. 
 
Please take your time to read these rules as they will be discussed and voted on during our Regular 
Board Meeting prior to our 2006 Annual Members Meeting.   If you have any comments or 
concerns, feel free to e-mail the board at cfna-board@yahoogroups.com or post your thoughts on 
our chat list. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
The Board of Directors 
Century Farms Neighborhood Association 


